
 
 

July 24, 2019 

 

 

Jeffery M. Leving 

19 South La Salle Street, #1500 

Chicago, Illinois 60603 

 

 

Greetings!  

 

As Governor of the State of Illinois, I am pleased to welcome everyone gathered for the 16th Annual 

Symposium of the Illinois Council on Responsible Fatherhood. 

 

This symposium serves as an excellent opportunity for everyone in attendance to come together to 

promote education, reflect on the past year of achievements, and plan for the future. 

 

I congratulate Chairman Jeffery M. Leving and the esteemed members of the council on another 

successful year promoting responsible fatherhood throughout the State of Illinois. The Illinois 

Council on Responsible Fatherhood continues to advance cutting edge ideas and programs that 

increase a fathers’ involvement and improve the lives of children throughout our state. 

 

Thank you to Chairman Leving and council members for your commitment and service to the families 

of Illinois. 

 

On behalf of the citizens of Illinois, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable 

symposium. 

 

Sincerely,                           

  
         

 

 


